From: Stephen coe

Sent: 30 March 2023 16:40
To: Kate Henry
Subject: Re: 17 RM artist photo impression with regular spacing of FINS

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Kate -

| believe the original artist/photo/impression from 2017 submission - shows a regular spacing of FINS &
with a clear left margin at the junction with No. 16 RM. & would be far better than the irregular groupings
in the latest - Details of Cladding Application.. It looks better in design terms & although | believe it to be

in the wrong setting adjacent to traditional London Stocks for the remainder of Railey Mews NW 5. -: SC.

From: Stephen Coe
Sent: 30 March 2023 16:02
Subject: 17 RM artist photo impression - 2017



Sent from my iPhone



